
Thanks for picking up our kit! 

 

This is a little different than the take-home crafts we have 

been doing…. This is an actual class!  Well, a virtual class, but 

one you can do along with us at home! 

 

There are no instructions with this kit because we want you to 

watch our prerecorded class and follow along.  In the class we 

will explain how to do the experiments, the science behind 

them, and the terms for what is happening.  You will perform 

the experiments yourself as we do in the video. 

 

The class will go live at our YouTube page on: 

Thursday September 10th @ 11am 

 

(type into Google “KCKPL youtube’ to find us) 

 

The video will go live at 11am but you can watch it any time 

after that at your convenience. 

For safety reasons do all experiments with an adult and wear 

any appropriate protective clothing, such as goggles. 




